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FEBRUARY, 2006

GENERAL DINNER MEETING

R.S.L. 

Tuesday  21 February, 2006

GUEST SPEAKER:  Eddie Atherton  -  Lions Beaudesert  - Organs Donations Program Organiser.
Cost of Dinner  $20  (GST  inclusive)-Please try to have correct change.
Committee Meetings –

 Board Meetings start at 5.00pm, Committees will meet at 5.45pm, prior to Dinner Meeting at 6.30pm.

APOLOGIES

Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Geraldine Collins on 55412058.

Please advise by 5pm Monday 20th February, 2006.

In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Geraldine up to 8.30am on day of the meeting. An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner. 

MISSION STATEMENT

Zonta International is a worldwide service 

organisation of executives in business and the professions 

working together to advance the status of women.

From our President:

Dear Members

The time has flown since holiday season, in fact, stepping back into the routine of a busy lifestyle has prompted me to plan for the Easter holiday break and the International Conference in Melbourne in June.  A combination of family life, with the eldest grandchild starting University this year and the youngest, a set of identical twin boys, starting school, as well my commitment to Zonta, personal interests and work, have issued some challenges for 2006.

My Zonta commitments as President will include the Single Mothers’ Cooking Classes establishment, Birthing Kits Assembly Day planned for Sunday 5 March, attending the Area Meeting Sunday 12 March, guiding and encouraging members to take on the responsibility of Executive and Board duties and to encourage all members to participate where they can to complete our club’s future commitment to Zonta and the community.

As a club we have reached our goals for budgeted contributions and service.  Everyone is to be congratulated on your efforts.

Our first service to the community for the year, Aussie Breakfast on Australia Day, ably coordinated by Ellen Logan and supported by our members, raised a considerable sum to be donated to Wongaburra Community Aged Centre.  Thanks to all who participated on the morning or donated money or goods to help out.

As mentioned at the January Dinner Meeting, it is time for a Nominating Committee to be formed to approach members to succeed or join the Executive and Board for 2006/2007.  The business of our lifestyles sometimes makes us reticent to take on extra duties but with Zonta in our hearts and the fellowship and support of other members these experiences can be shared, discussed and enjoyed.

If a member of the Nominating Committee contacts you about a position, please give it a lot of thought as the function of the Committee is to discuss the potential for certain positions for members.  Sometimes it is very pleasing if members approach the Committee expressing interest in positions they feel can be achievable by them.  It is always worthy to tap into natural talents and skills.
Thanks to the PR and Program Committee, especially Jane Blunck for the feature article in the January issue of The Zontian.  On page 12 and entitled Avenue of Service Zonta Clubs Brighten Futures of Young Women, the article describes the purpose and success of the Building Your Future Workshop.  How wonderful to read about our efforts and that we are promoting the status of women and sharing with international readers.

Members, please could you pencil in Sunday, 5 March for the Birthing Kits Assembly Day, it would be appreciated.  I am looking at The Kooralbyn International School Students to fold the plastic sheeting as well as Beaudesert State High Alternative Program Students.  We have ordered materials for 800 kits, which is under the new organization for assembly.  Remember, if you can make it only for the morning or afternoon shift, it would be appreciated.

For those members who have resumed their service to the community such as Telecross, Hospital Canteen duty, Breast Cushion assembly and acts of kindness not mentioned but undertaken, thank you.

Please remember to notify Geraldine by the specified times if you are unable to attend the Dinner Meetings.  The deadlines are printed on the front page of the newsletter.

A final message to all members for consideration, please consider the Area  Conference on 12 March.  It is a lovely way to spend a Sunday, learning about the activities of other Zonta Clubs and meet some of the members we read about in the Area/District Newsletters.  It is also interesting to learn how the clubs go about fundraising.  I would encourage all members, especially new members to attend.  Also, the International Conference in June in Melbourne is getting closer.  The October ZONTIAN has a wonderful insert, 18 pages, which includes information and vital reductions in costs for early registrations.  So far, there are four members from our club who have indicated their interest in attending.  Speak to these members.  It should be a wonderful experience for all and a chance to meet members from all over the world.

Until the next dinner Meeting

Cheers

Sylvia

DATES TO REMEMBER

BOARD and DINNER MEETINGS




Guest Speaker

21 February 2006
-Eddie Atherton

21 March  2006
-SallyAnn Martin

18 April 2006

-AGM 

16 May 2006

-Changeover

20 June  2006

18 July 2006

15 August 2006

19 September 2006

17 October 2006

21 November 2006

OTHER IMPORTANT DATES

Wed 8 March 
International Women’s 



Day Luncheon

24 – 29 June  International Convention



Melbourne

BIRTHDAY GREETINGS

FEBRUARY
Special birthday greetings to all who are celebrating birthdays during this month. Especially to: 

Pauline E

3  February

Joan G

10 February

Philo B

13 February

Judy M

14 February

GUEST SPEAKER - IWD
Our Guest Speaker for the International Women’s Day Luncheon is Margot Hayburn.  Margot was born and educated in India, holds three University degrees in Education and Eastern Philosophy, has taught in India, Canada and Australia and now runs her own business importing and selling handmade lace Manchester and teaches craft throughout Australia at all the major Craft Fairs.

GOURMET GOODIES STALL

A special thank you to all members who helped out with the Gourmet Goodies and Gifts Stall last month.  It was a great response from members. – Ellen.

INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION 2006

Reservations are still available for the International Convention in Melbourne, June 2006.  Can members consider this opportunity, being so close and in Australia?  After the success of the District Conference, Sylvia recommends that the experience will be worthwhile.  An outline of the Convention was presented at the Conference and the Committee was very enthusiastic, presenting the major events and tourist attractions available throughout the six days.  Perhaps we can make group bookings?  Contact Sylvia if you‘re interested and inquiries can be started.

BREAKFAST IN THE PARK

Our stall in Jubilee Park on Australia Day, 26 January, selling scones, damper and tea and coffee was a great success.  Ellen would like to thank all the members who helped out so willingly.  She hoped everyone enjoyed themselves and caught up with some socializing. It was, as always, a great morning.

FROM THE ARCHIVES

5 Years ago  -  Feb 2001

A total of $1,500 was raised at the Zonta Club’s Wine Tasting event, held at the Albert River Wines.  The funds raised went towards providing more carers at Kath’s House.

10 years ago – Feb 1996

Guest speakers at this months meeting were Laurel Titman and Carol Caswell.  They spoke about the Rural Lifestyle Option Program and the ongoing support required by the community in assisting with costs such as transport and housing.

14 years ago – Feb 1991

Zonta Club President, Joan Gray, presented a $500 cheque to St Vincent de Paul Society.  The money will go towards assisting with the local flood relief.

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY LUNCHEON

Alice is hoping to get a committee together to help with the organization of this wonderful, annual event.  This will be discussed at the next Dinner Meeting.

There is an urgent need to sell tickets for this event. Please could all members help with sales.

THINK ABOUT THIS

To realize the value of a friend, ask the person who has just lost one.

To realize the value of nine months, ask the mother of a stillborn child.
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